
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES REMINDERS 
4th Sept – Back to school 

18th Sept – Meet the teacher drop in after school 

19th Sept – Percussion assembly 

23rd Sept – INSET day 

24th Sept – Flu vaccinations 

 

 

PE days are Mondays and Fridays. Please 
remember to tie up long hair on these days. 

Book change day is Monday. 

Spellings are sent home on a Friday. 

Mrs Hardwick will be teaching on Thursday 
afternoons. 

NEWS 
Welcome back! 

We hope you have all had a wonderful 
summer and we look forward to welcoming 
you into Year 2. 

This term, Wren Class will look at space in our 
Look Up! Topic. The children will explore a range 
of texts including Man on the Moon, Neil 
Armstrong and Counting on Katherine. 

You can find our topic webs, knowledge 
organisers and more information on the school 
website. 

Home Learning 

Please use BoomReader to share home 
reading. If you are having difficulty logging in, 
please let me know. 

Spellings will be sent home on a Friday. Please 
check your child’s book bag. 

Mathseeds is available for your child to 
practice at home. Please let me know if you 
need help logging in. 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 
If you have any questions please pop in after school or email                            
the office to make an appointment with Miss Cole. 


